
 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 ​2/9/18 
IC Imagine First Grade News 

 

This Week We… 

ELA 

● Began studying a new author 

● Began learning about How-To Writing 

 

MATH 

● Found all the combinations of 10 to help with our 

addition fluency 

● Played games to “Make 10” 
 

 

Next Week We Will… 

ELA 

● Begin studying a new author 

● Begin our own How-To stories 

 

MATH 

● Learn about the commutative property (“Turn 

Arounds”) 

● Work on addition fluency 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ask your Champion: 

 

● About this week’s Spanish word. 

○ Dime. (Tell me.) 

● What is the smallest part of 10? 

● How to make a Sunbutter and jelly sandwich. 

● Why was Jackie Robinson important to our 

history? 

● His/her favorite constellation from the 

planetarium. 
 

Learning Targets​: 
 

● I can teach someone how to do something 

using strong sentences. 

● I can find all the ways to make 10 

● I can recall facts about important people in 

our history.  

 

Reminders: 
 

When your Champion is absent, be sure to 

email ​attendance@icimagine.org​ and 

 your Champion’s Collegiate Leader. 

 

We are a ​NUT FREE SCHOOL.​ Please be 

mindful when packing your Champion’s 

snack/lunch. 

 

Upcoming Dates: 
 

★ February 12th - Report cards go home 

★ February 23rd - Early Release Day 

★ February 23rd - Uniform Consignment Sale 

★ March 1st - ​Click Clack Moo​ Field Trip 

 

 

mailto:attendance@icimagine.org


 

Inclement Weather 

Delays and Closings are announced via  

family email, ICI's website (icimagine.org),  

Facebook, and News 13 WLOS.  

Please sign up for school-wide family emails ​here​. 
Please sign up for News 13 WLOS Text Alerts ​here​.  

(You must sign up again each school year!) 

 

ICI Hoodies/Sweatshirts 

If your Champion has a sweatshirt or hoodie  

with an ICI logo on it, he/she may now wear it  

as part of his/her uniform. 

 

Storyteller “Field Trip” 

Our storyteller had to cancel last week 

 due to inclement weather. 

 She will reschedule for the last week  

of February. 

Once the date has been finalized, 

 we will let families know. 

 

Report Cards  

Your Champion’s Report Card will go home on 

Monday. 

After reviewing it, please sign and return  

the empty envelope ASAP. 

 

 

Important Announcements 

 

Health Care Policies 

The cold and flu season has been hitting us hard!  

Please take a moment to read the attached  

“Health Care Policies” document to ensure that our classmates remain as healthy as possible. 

 

Uniform Consignment Sale 

ICI will have a uniform consignment sale on our Early Release Day, February 23rd, at noon. 

Come purchase some “new” uniforms that have been previously worn by our ICI community. 

 

Spring Break Camp 

If you are interested in signing up for ICI's ​Spring Break Camp​,  
which runs from April 2-6th, you may find information by clicking the link. 

 

Moon Calendar Directions 

Your Champion should be finishing up his/her HLO Moon Calendar.  

Remember to color what the moon looked like EACH NIGHT by ​coloring a shadow in black  

so that the light part stays white (the white part is the part of the moon you see). 

 

Pre-Order Your Yearbook 

ICI Yearbooks are available for pre-order for $20! 

Go to​ ybpay.lifetouch.com​ and use the code 12293218. Pre-orders are due Friday, March 23rd. 

 

Camp Invention 

Fliers went home last week about Camp Invention held at ICI this summer. 

Price $225 (before discount) | For children entering grades K–6  

Register at campinvention.org or 800.968.4332  

July 16 - 20, 2018 from 9:00AM - 3:30PM  

Directed by Meridith Mitchell meridithmitchell@icimagine.org | (828) 633-6491 

 

 

 

http://investcollegiateimagine.us10.list-manage.com/subscribe/post?u=a53dea3369f3d0eda888ccc65&id=e13aae1548
http://wlos.com/weather/text-alerts
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1xWdDMgqjbvamUsUgcisJLx1226AatWqHkiyd5V1PI3g/edit?usp=sharing
https://ybpay.lifetouch.com/


 

 
 

Moments to Celebrate 

 

● Reading with our Librarian, Ms. Sarah. 

● Visiting our Planetarium! 

● Learning about important people in our history as we begin Black History Month. 

● This week’s ​KEEP IT CLEAN ​winners are: ​ALL FIRST GRADE CHAMPIONS​!  We have ALL 

valued our classrooms while Mr. Gillis has been out sick, so ​we ALL get to wear SPIRIT WEAR on 

Wednesday​! Congratulations! 

 

Appreciations 

 

● Thanks to the volunteers that have signed up to help in the classroom!  

● Congratulations to  this week’s 7 Habits Awards Winners! 

o Judson Hicks,  

● Thanks to the volunteers that have signed up to help in the classroom!  

● Another big THANK YOU to all the families that have been donating classroom items from our 

Classroom Wish List!  

 

Have a great weekend! 
mRS. hOLM        mS. wHITE        mS. bARKER        mRS. fLOOD        mRS. kNIGHT        mRS. bAUMANN 


